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Stakeholder notice  
October 2023 

Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation Project  

Project update  
 

Dear Stakeholder,  

To minimise disruption to traffic in the Alice Springs CBD, the recently communicated closure of 
Hartley Street will be rescheduled to allow Gregory Terrace to reopen before the Hartley Street 
works commence. 

The contractor undertaking the works on Hartley Street, through their traffic management control 
team, have assessed traffic management implications and will advise of a suitable date as soon as 
possible. 

The department and contractor, apologise to all concerned stakeholders and an update will be 
communicated once a date for the Hartley Street works has been confirmed.  

Contact  
For more information contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email 
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 
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